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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST 

 Oct 5—7:00 pm 
     HOMECOMING 
       NA TROJANS VS WASHBURN/   
       BAYFIELD 
 Oct 16-23 
      SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

 Oct 18-4:00-7:00 pm 
      PARENT/TEACHER  
      CONFERENCES 
 Oct 19-8:00 am-12:00 pm 
      PARENT/TEACHER 
      CONFERENCES 

 Nov 3—9:00 am-2:00 pm 
     NEW AUBURN CRAFT FAIR 
 Oct 22—5:30 pm 

 SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

 Nov 19-5:30 pm 
      SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
 Nov 19-23 
     HOLIDAY BREAK 

 Dec 17-5:30 pm 
     SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
 Dec 24-Jan 2 
      HOLIDAY BREAK 
 

 

OCT 2, 2018 NATIONAL CUSTODIAL 

WORKERS RECOGNITION DAY 

October/November 2018 

Volume 29, Issue 1 

TROJAN TALK 
New Auburn School web site: www.newauburn.k12.wi.us  

View the Trojan Talk in color at: www.newauburn.k12.wi.us/Oct-Nov18.pdf  
Go to our website & sign up for the Athletic Activity Schedule 

LIKE us on Facebook to get updated school information  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

It’s National Custodial Worker’s Recognition Day! We think we 

have the best crew. 

Thank you to our dedicated staff: Dan Hanson, Sharon Sonnen-

tag, Dennis Webb and Catherine Nedland 
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Meet Rachel Huss our new band teacher 
 

"I grew up in Abbotsford, and then headed to Concordia University 
- Wisconsin where I graduated just this past May with my Bache-
lor's in K-12 Instrumental Music Education. I also got married on 
June 16th to my husband, David. 
On my own time, I enjoy spending time with my family, reading, 
playing a variety of instruments, playing basketball, and being out-
side for a variety of activities. 

New Staff Members at New Auburn School 

New Auburn is excited to introduce you to our 
new Principal, Ashley Mason! 

 
Ashley is coming to us from the Augusta School 
District. She graduated from the University of 
Wisconsin-Eau Claire with her bachelor's degree, 
and then attended Viterbo for her masters. 

She loves running, working out, reading, writing, 
spending time with my family (especially her 8-
year-old son Ira), going to sporting events, and 
spending as much time outdoors as possible. 
Favorites: Badgers, Packers, MN Wild, local rac-
es, and all types of music! 

When asked about why she is looking forward to 
serving the New Auburn School District, she 
said: 

"I’m most ex-
cited to be 
serving the 
students, staff, 
and community 
of New Auburn because of how much it feels like 
the town I grew up in, in Fall Creek. I am thank-
ful for the time I had growing up in Fall Creek, 
being able to be involved in so many different 
activities, and feeling like I had an extended fam-
ily every day I walked through the doors of my 
school. I feel that sense of family and pride in 
New Auburn and I am thankful to be part of the 
community and school. I cannot wait to meet all 
the staff and students in a few weeks and begin 
working together to make our school year a great 
one." 

Miss Breahan Lynch, our new high school Mathematics teacher, graduated with a degree from 
the University of Wisconsin-Eau Claire in Mathematics for Secondary Education. 

Her hobbies include cooking, hiking, camping, traveling, and spending time with family and 
friends. 
 
Breahan enjoys mathematics because of the challenge and relevance that it has within our world. 
She hopes to develop important life values within her math classroom such as collaboration, deter-
mination, responsibility, and kindness as those carry individuals forward in life. 

She is excited to work with the students and families of the New Auburn School District and is 
looking forward to the upcoming school year!! 

Meet Mrs. Cindy Guest. We'll let her introduce her-
self: 

I am the new middle school teacher for Reading, 
Writing, and Mathematics. I am bringing 20-years 
of teaching experience to New Auburn! I graduated 
from Mount Senario College with a degree to teach 
grades 1-9. I am currently working on obtaining my 
reading licensure through Concordia University -
Wisconsin. 
I am proud to say that I am a farm girl! I grew up on 
a small dairy farm in Bruce, WI. I graduated from 
Bruce High School in 1988. 

I live in the small "vacation destination" town of 
Chetek. I am a wife and mother of three wonderful 
children. My oldest daughter, Kayla, is married and 
a registered nurse at St. Joseph’s Hospital in Chip-
pewa Falls; my son, James, was just hired by Amer-
ican Excelsior in Rice Lake; and my youngest 
daughter, Kristen, is a junior at Chetek-
Weyerhaeuser High School. 

During the summers I enjoy spending time camp-
ing, four-wheeling, and traveling. During the win-
ters, I enjoy falling snow, downhill skiing, and sit-

ting by the wood burning fireplace. Year round, I 
try to be mindful of eating healthy and I exercise 
and lift weights. 

I have a passion for learning and enjoy taking col-
lege classes to better myself as a teacher. I recently 
started my goal of getting my M.S. in Education-
Literacy from Concordia University-Wisconsin. 

I am the part-time Youth Leader at First Lutheran 
Church in Rice Lake and I help with fundraisers and 
taken youth on servant events during the summers. 
Our latest mission trip took us to Boston, MA, in 
July of 2017. 

My husband and I volunteer on the National Ski 
Patrol at Christie Mountain in Bruce, WI, and had 
been very involved with the Ski Patrol’s fundraising 
efforts since 2005. 

I can't wait to be a New Auburn Trojan! I have al-
ready met some fantastic people that work for the 
school. 

I am super excited to work with the wonderful stu-
dents, staff, and community members of New Au-
burn! 

https://www.facebook.com/uweauclaire/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDodwFNAbA7bKq9CVpQMziGlVkMMuTZCT4_nat0ESRPNm8FYpFgbQwTz7e8H-lpLTUTZhKi2EG-d7dOMP5Xoarnvf8k2OMSdsqnWqtNr_3-gZV4pEbucophlLud0DWaXiJZ_No4_ykURwcE4X_LpYo9VYmslwZ7o5tTDZzT0QSaZT_YCO0pGQ&__tn__
https://www.facebook.com/uweauclaire/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDodwFNAbA7bKq9CVpQMziGlVkMMuTZCT4_nat0ESRPNm8FYpFgbQwTz7e8H-lpLTUTZhKi2EG-d7dOMP5Xoarnvf8k2OMSdsqnWqtNr_3-gZV4pEbucophlLud0DWaXiJZ_No4_ykURwcE4X_LpYo9VYmslwZ7o5tTDZzT0QSaZT_YCO0pGQ&__tn__
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Viterbo/103971289640299?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDodwFNAbA7bKq9CVpQMziGlVkMMuTZCT4_nat0ESRPNm8FYpFgbQwTz7e8H-lpLTUTZhKi2EG-d7dOMP5Xoarnvf8k2OMSdsqnWqtNr_3-gZV4pEbucophlLud0DWaXiJZ_No4_ykURwcE4X_LpYo9VYmslwZ7o5tTDZzT0QSa
https://www.facebook.com/uweauclaire/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAoFA4kF3o8GfUL9kaCYv98eeQVrLv53_JtvP_DbRFcOgVLJBhUXPdTHWcXydZA7JEl_lya_QuvYVt2AxYLOfF77ruXmM3MvFoTrN5WNA782w7LtmKOrDntAVOKcrP6p4EqmmYb80k9IanpuJd7ws8I5Rc61-R6Cz1cP3abswdAA4rhAAm79g&__tn__
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2018 Homecoming King Remington Robey and  

Queen Nadia Rada! 

HOMECOMING 2018 

Tacky Tourists 

Decade Day 

Pajama Day 

 

https://www.facebook.com/remington.robey.5?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARChclnUdnmxzDxhnCLaLB03UL9-0m7OZ00unAlg0jg-f_NCv54iZ0O1tLcvpw3JAsP_DtNPMZwiteVWeWiR5X3Oyi1ZuvNZpooy6tBRvWMihcOB4q40vNuGud262L5YPtaSI3eQ6zxIRk9v081HClWeoXBY0p3sPGXZjSFyanv2r_k_PmgMyg&_
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Page 4 

 

Parent’s Name_______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Address______________________________________________________ 

Phone Numbers______________________________________________________ 

 List gifts in order of importance in case we cannot fulfill all four of your wishes.   If 
you list clothing, coats, boots or shoes, please include sizes.  Indicate if the size is a 
toddler, child, junior or adult size. 

 

Write on back of form if you have more than three children. 
Have you signed up to receive Christmas gifts from any other agency?  No____  Yes____ 
 
If we are able to supply food for your Christmas dinner.  Would you like it?  No__ Yes__  If yes, number 
in family________ 
 
Submitted by  ___________________________ Telephone Number ________________ 
 
If you have questions, please call Jan Kunstmann at New Auburn School 237-2202 
ext.103 

Age & Sex 

 

Most Important 
Gift  

2nd Most Im-
portant 

3rd Most Im-
portant 

4th Most Im-
portant 

Age_____  

Sex______ 

Favorite  

Color_____ 

    

Age_____  

Sex______ 

Favorite  

Color_____ 

    

Age_____  

Sex______ 

Favorite  

Color_____ 

 

  

   

New Auburn’s Santa’s Helpers will again be providing gifts for children 
in need in the New Auburn School District (up through age 18).  If your 
child(ren) would benefit from this service, or you know of other chil-
dren in need, please complete and return this form to the “Santa’s 
Helpers Box” located at the New Auburn Post Office or have 
your child drop it off at the security desk in New Auburn 
School by FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 2nd.  A phone call will be made 
to those receiving gifts to let them know when and where to pick them 
up.  
Please do not sign up with more than one service organization. 

Santa’s Helpers 

Return By  
November 2nd to  
Post Office or New 
Auburn School 
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Yearbook Updates 

 

The 2018 New Auburn Yearbook is available for pick up! Please visit the art room to pick up your purchased copy 
or to purchase one for $30. Also for sale are past years yearbooks for varying prices. 
 

Your Donations Made a Difference! 

The 2019 yearbook is on sale for $20.00 through December 31st! Thanks to generous donations the past few 
years, we are able to sell the 2019 yearbook for less than what it costs to have it printed. Thank you for your support! 
It’s made a difference! However, there will be incremental price increases: beginning January 1st through March 31st 
the price will increase to $25 and again April 1st through June 1st the price will increase to $30. So please take ad-
vantage of the price drop before the price goes up. 
 

Included in the full color, hardcover yearbook: 
·        7th – 12th grade student and class photographs 

·        Senior portraits, baby photographs, and graduation 

·        Junior high and high school snapshots 

·        Junior high and high school sports teams 

·        Homecoming and Prom 

·        FFA, Letter Club, Student Council, and all other clubs 

·        Faculty and staff photographs 
 

With so much included, it makes sense to order today! You may order with cash or check made payable to New Au-
burn Yearbook by visiting the art room. Online credit card orders will be accepted soon so watch for updates! 
 

Sponsor a Yearbook or Make a Donation 

You may or may not know that New Auburn School District started giving graduating seniors free yearbooks in 2016 
due to generous donations from area businesses and community members. Yearbook staff continues to solicit year-
book sponsorship and donations in an effort to help uphold this newly established tradition, which is quite unique. 
Please consider sponsoring a yearbook for a graduating senior by donating $25, which covers the printing cost of the 
yearbook, ensuring a graduating senior will have a yearbook to cherish for years to come! If you would prefer to 
make a donation, any dollar amount is appreciated. Donations will be used to help reduce the selling cost of year-
books. If you are interested in sponsoring a yearbook or making a donation, please contact the yearbook adviser at 
the contact information below. 
 

Sponsor a Page in the Yearbook 

Anyone can sponsor a page in the 2019 yearbook – businesses, parents, family members, or community members! 
Sponsorship taglines will be added to the page of your choosing depending upon availability. A tagline might read, 
“This page sponsored by (business name and contact information)” or “Congratulations, Susan! We are so proud of 
you! Love, mom, dad & Joey”. Cost to sponsor is $50/page or $90/spread (two pages, side by side). Money raised 
from sponsoring a page in the yearbook will help pay for a graduating senior to get a free yearbook and help reduce 
the selling cost of the yearbook. In addition to having your business or message appear in the tagline, all yearbook 
sponsors will have their names printed in upcoming Trojan Talk newsletters and printed in the yearbook “Thank You 
Sponsors” page. If you are interested in sponsoring a page in the yearbook please contact the yearbook adviser at 
the contact information below. 
 

ReplayIt App: Put Your Photos in the Yearbook 

Do you have a photo that would look great in the yearbook? Then upload it to our yearbook on the Jostens site! 
Simply go to the App Store and get the ReplayIt app! For photos to be used in the yearbook, please make sure they 
are of school appropriate content and high quality. The yearbook staff may or may not include ReplayIt photos de-
pending on content, quality, and quantity received. Thank you for helping make a great yearbook! 
 

Yearbook Contact Information 

Please contact the Yearbook Adviser, Mrs. Van Grunsven, at vangrunsvenk@mail.newauburn.k12.wi.us or 715-237-
2505 x.121. 
 

Thank you for supporting the New Auburn Yearbook! We appreciate your 
generosity! 
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      Please join us for  

       Community Story Hour 

When:   10:00-11:00am in the New Auburn School 4K classroom 

Friday, October 26, 2018 

Friday, November 9, 2018 

Friday, December 7, 2018 

Friday, January 4, 2019 

Friday, January 18, 2019  

Friday, February 1, 2019 

Friday, February 15, 2019 

Friday, March 1, 2019 

Friday, March 15, 2019 

Friday, March 29, 2019 

Friday, April 12, 2019 

Friday, April 26, 2019 

Friday, May 10, 2019 

Who:  Anyone can join but it is tailored to children under age 5. 

Join Miss J and Mrs. Myers for a story, music, play time, and a craft! 

       

 
New Auburn Santa Helpers 

Help local kids get gifts for Christmas 

How you can help: 
 
1.Pick up a gift tag at Security Bank, Citizens Connected or New Auburn 

School  starting on November 9th. 
2.Tag will identify the gift item needed to be purchased.   
3.Bring the unwrapped gift, with the tag securely attached,  to the New Au-
burn Village Hall by December 7th. 
 
If you  don’t like to shop, you may donate money and we’ll do the shopping 
for you.  Send checks  payable to  
“Santa Helpers” to Security Bank at PO Box 278 New Auburn, WI 54757. 
 
If you have any questions, call Annie at Security Bank 715-237-2658 or Jan 
Kunstmann at New Auburn School   

715-237-2202 ext. 103.            Thank you for helping the kids! 
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MUSIC notes 

Coming up in 2020: Florida 

It’s that time again! The High School 

Music Department is beginning to plan 

for our Florida trip for Spring 2020! 

We have already begun the process of 

rolling out this year’s fundraisers to 

help us get there!  

Ask a Music Department student 

about our scrip card program for 

Gordy’s, Kwik Trip, and Shadick’s 

Price Rite.  We will be taking or-

ders all year long! 

More details to come regarding the trip 

and other fundraising as the year goes 

on...stay tuned! 

We are pleased to welcome Mrs. Rachel Huss to our De-

partment as the new Band Director for Grades 5-12! Ra-

chel just graduated from Concordia University Wiscon-

sin—Mequon in May. There she studied K-12 Instrumental 

Music Education, with her primary instruments being 

Clarinet and Trombone. Her favorite thing about Band is 

traveling and meeting new people through music.  

Welcome Our New Band Director! 

Upcoming Events  

November 8 
Veterans’ Day Program 

 
 

November 12-26 
Fall Semester Fundraiser 

 
 

November 13 
Lakeland Conference High School 

Honors Band & Choir 
 

November 29 
First Basketball Pep Band! 

And this year’s Honors musicians are...  

Every year, Lakeland Conference directors select students to 

represent their school in the Lakeland Conference High School 

Honors Band & Choir . This year, the following students will be 

preparing  for this event to be held in Clayton on Tuesday, No-

vember 13: 

 Band:    Aaron Hinton (11th, Clarinet), Wyatt Gotham 

(9th, Tuba) 

Choir:    Mikayla Calkins (12th), Amelia Moschkau (11th),  

                Madison Church (9th), Kennia Nedland (9th) 

Cheyane Merz, Choir 
merzc@mail.newauburn.k12.wi.us 

 
Rachel Huss, Band 

hussr@mail.newauburn.k12.wi.us 
 

Music Office Phone 
(715) 237-2505 ext. 115 

Contact Us 

SHOUT OUT!  Hoco 2018: Thanks for all your hard work 

Band Members! 
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NEW AUBURN SCHOOL 

Music Department 

704 N. East Street 

New Auburn, WI 54757 

kohime@newauburn.k12.wi.us - cmerz2@newauburn.k12.wi.us 
 

October 18, 2017 
 

Dear Community Members, 

We are pleased to announce that the New Auburn Music Department is preparing to travel to Chicago to perform at 
the Museum of Science and Industry this spring.  In order to help offset costs, students began fundraising last year 
and we have several more opportunities ahead of us yet.  However, we need your help to alleviate some of the costs 
for the students.   

 

The combined cost of transportation and the performance at the Museum is $5000.  We would like to raise funds to 
cover this amount so that the students only need to raise $300 towards accommodations, food, and Chicago experi-
ences such as a musical, Medieval Times, Shedd Aquarium, and much more.  We do however, have several stu-
dents that will find it a challenge for their family to raise the funds needed, and we would love to see every student 
have the opportunity to go.  So, every dollar over our $5,000 goal will go to helping students in need.   

 

We have several ways to offer great exposure for your business/organization, and we wanted to give an early oppor-
tunity for you to get involved.  This year, we are reserving advertisement space in our Winter Concert program to rec-
ognize participating companies and organizations. This information will also be submitted to the Bloomer Advance 
and the Chetek Alert and will be put up on the school Facebook page.  Contributions will be dis-
played in tiered amounts.  Our Largo level will be for donations of $25-$99, Adagio will be for 
$100-$299, Allegro will be for $300-$599, Vivace will be for $600-999, and Prestissimo will be for 
$1000+.  We will also have a bulletin board outside of the music room displaying our progress 
and contributors.  Your support is key in giving our students these opportunities! 

 

We thank you for considering supporting the students of the New Auburn Music Department! 

Your donation is greatly appreciated and will be used to help reduce the overall cost for the stu-

dents. Donations can be sent in the pre-stamped envelope included in your letter.  You can also 

call the music office for more information at 715.237.2505 ext. 115, or email Kendra Ohime at 

kohime@newauburn.k12.wi.us. 

 

Thank you for “tuning” in! 

 

Cheyane Merz & Kendra Ohime 

Directors of Music 

  

P.S. We would like to invite you to our Winter Concert on December 14 at 6:30 p.m. Hope to see you there! 

 

mailto:kohime@newauburn.k12.wi.us
mailto:cmerz2@newauburn.k12.wi.us
mailto:kohime@newauburn.k12.wi.us
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CHECK THE NEW AUBURN WEBSITE FOR RECENT CHANGES 

October 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1   10:10 AM 
LATE 
START 

 
5:00 PM 

JV Football 
vs Clayton 

2     4:30 PM 
V XCC 

@ 
Owen-Withee 

5:00 PM 
JH G Volleyball 

@ 
Cornell Elementary 

3 4 
5:00 PM 

JH Football 
@ Prairie Farm 

 
5:00 PM 

JH G Volleyball 
vs Bruce 

5 
7:00 PM 

V FOOTBALL 
vs Washburn/

Bayfield 

6 

7 8 
5:00 PM 

JV Football 
@ Shell Lake 

9 
5:00 PM 

JH G Volleyball 
@ Lake Holcombe 

10 11 
5:00 PM 

JH G Volleyball 
vs Winter 

12College Fair & 
Tour 

7:00 PM 
V Football 

13 

14 15  5:00 PM 
JH G Volleyball 
vs Bloomer-St. 

Pauls 
 

5:00 PM 
JV Football 

@ Luck 

16 17 18  4-7 PM 
PARENT/
TEACHER  

CONFERENCE 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

vs Birchwood 
7:00 

Financial Aid Mtg 

19   NO 
SCHOOL 

 
8-12  

PARENT/
TEACHER  

CONFERENCE 

20 

21 22   
5:30 pm 

School Board Mtg 

23 
5:30 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Flambeau 

24 25 26 27 

28 29 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

vs Cornell 

30 
PICTURE RE-
TAKE DAY 

31    

HOMECOMING  
WEEK 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR Oct  16 thru Oct 23, 2018 

YANKEE CANDLE 
 FUNDRAISER  

Sept 28 thru Oct 10 

FFA 
Fruit Sale 

Oct 15 
Thru 

Nov 2, 2018 

November 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Birchwood 

2 3 

4 5 
LATE 
START 

10:10 AM 

6 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

vs 
Lake Holcombe 

 

7 8 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 
vs Bruce 

9 10 

11 12 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

vs Flambeau 
 

13 14 15   5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Cornell 
7:15 PM 
V GBB 

vs Granton 

16 17 

18 19  5:30 pm 
School Board Mtg 

20 21 22 23 24 

25 26  
5:45 PM 
JV BBB 

vs Granton 
 

7:15 PM 
V BBB 

vs Granton 
 

27 
 

5:00 pm 
JH BBB 

vs Winter 

28 29   5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Bloomer  
St. Pauls 
5:45 PM 

JVBBB/V GBB 
vs Independence 

7:15 PM 
JV GBB/V BBB 
vs Independence 

30  

NO SCHOOL 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 

Music 
Department  
Fundraiser 
Nov 12 thru  
Nove 26 

CHECK THE NEW AUBURN WEBSITE FOR RECENT CHANGES 
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PLEASE  

PLACE  

STAMP  

HERE 

School District of New Auburn 

704 N. East Street 

New Auburn, WI 54757 

BLOOMER/NEW AUBURN  
FOOD PANTRY 

(left at the Veterans Flags toward Middle 
School, turn right at first stop sign and contin-

ue to address). 
 

Open:  Friday 
Time:  1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Location:  808 Jackson Street 
Open to anyone living in the Bloomer or  

New Auburn School District area. 

December 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3     LATE 
START 10:10 

5:30 PM 
JH BBB 
@ Bruce 

 
5:45 pm 
JV BBB 
7:15 PM 
V BBB 

@ Shell Lake 

4 
5:45 PM 
JV GBB 
7:15 PM 
V GBB 

@ Flambeau 

5 6 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Winter 

7 Class of 2019 
Spaghetti Supper 

 
5:45 PM 

V GBB/JV BBB 
vs Bruce 
7:15 PM 

JV GBB/V BBB 
Vs Bruce 

 

8 

9 10  
 5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Lake Holcombe 

11 
5:00 PM 
JH BBB 

@ Rice Lake 
5:45 PM 

V GBB/JV BBB 
7:15 

JV GBB/V BBB 
@ 

Prairie Farm 

12 13 14 
5:45 PM 
V GBB 

7:15 PM 
JV GBB/V BBB 
@ Birchwood 

15 

16 17 18 
5:45 PM 

V GBB/JV BBB 
7:15 PM 

JV GBB/V BBB 
@ Webster 

19 20 
5:45 PM 
V GBB 

7:15 PM 
JV GBB/V BBB 

vs Winter 

21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31      

NO SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY BREAK Dec 24-Jan 1 

CHECK THE NEW AUBURN WEBSITE FOR RECENT CHANGES 

 


